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Dear Students and Parents,

Greetings from AIPTECH Institute!
Hope you all are safe and enjoying good health!

We are ready to welcome our students back on campus beginning this week. The offline sessions for the
students will be conducted on alternate allocated days as per the Time Table. *Timetables will be shared
with the respective course students shortly.

We understand that parents and students are concerned about the spread of Coronavirus, and we assure
you of our readiness. We have made necessary preparations to re-open the institute and we want to
reassure you that the institute has taken extra steps. Student and employee safety & well-being are at
the forefront of our activities.

We encourage you to get ready with your personal Covid-19 Safety Kits with the following and ensure
that the kit and the said preventive measures are followed by you at all times while on campus:
1. Every student to wear a facemask at all times. *(It is a MUST)
Carry your individual sanitiser bottles for quick reach.
Carry your own water bottles and avoid sharing the same with your friends.
Hand wash to be practised at regular intervals. *(It is a MUST)
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Avoid attending the offline sessions if you are suffering from any of the symptoms of fever,
headache, running nose, cold, cough, nausea and Body ache. *(It is a MUST)

*Kindly note, entry without the facemask and in case any of the above said symptoms are seen, entry
will strictly be prohibited.

It’s possible that the government may introduce revised re-opening regulations that may include
obligatory vaccinations for students, hence all the students are hereby requested to get themselves fully
vaccinated (2 doses) against COVID-19 at the earliest, this will enable us in protecting fellow students,
faculty members, and local communities.

Let’s work together to contribute towards this endemic with extra care and caution

Stay safe! Stay blessed!
Regards,
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Ms.Zareen Sharif
Principal

© AIPTECH Circulars 2021



